
 

ADMISSIONS PROCEDURES 

 
 Roman Catholic Schools in the Archdiocese of New York base their educational purpose and all 
their activities on the Christian teaching of the essential equality of all persons as rooted in God’s love. 

 Thus, with discrimination so repugnant to their nature and mission, Catholic Schools in this 
Archdiocese does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin, and gender in 
administration of educational policies, admission policies, scholarship and loan programs, and athletic and 
other school administered programs. 

 The policies of admission to Saint Martin de Porres School is for parents to complete a Saint Martin 
de Porres School application form and submit it to the principal.  After review of the application, parents 
must have an interview with the principal.  Following the interview, an evaluation of the school application 
and all required documentation, the parents will be notified about the status of the child’s admission. 

 Please note that when accepting students into Saint Martin de Porres School, preference is always 
given first to those returning students currently enrolled in Saint Martin de Porres School for the previous 
year (which includes PreK-3 and PreK-4 students), who have met their academic requirements, financial 
obligations, and all Parent Involvement Program requirements.  Second, for new students preference is 
given to siblings of those already registered in Saint Martin de Porres School from the previous school 
year.  Third, to registered and active parishioners of Saint Martin de Porres Parish.  Fourth, to recently 
registered parishioners of Saint Martin de Porres Parish.  Fifth, all other students who wish to attend Saint 
Martin de Porres School. 
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